
 

 

 

 

 

 

25th January 2023  

 

Dear Somerton Resident 

 

Re: Ground Investigation Surveys 

I am writing to inform you that Newport City Homes have commissioned Curtins to carry out 

Ground Investigation (GI) works throughout the estate. The company carrying out the works 

is Soil Ltd.  These works will include: 

• Rotary boreholes 

• Window Sample boreholes 

 

The purpose of these works is to determine the ground conditions in Somerton. These works 

may cause some vibration and noise in the area 

 

Works will start on Monday 30th January 2023 for approximately 6-week period, with an 

additional 3 month of monitoring visits.  

 

Working hours will be Monday – Friday -8:30am to 17:00pm, no work will take place outside 

of daylight hours 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter and apologies for any disruption these works 

may cause 

 

If you have any questions in relation to these works please contact: 

Rebecca Sluman on 01633 227808 or rebecca.sluman@newportcityhomes.com 
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